
Please pray for winter weather! 

  

Hi all! Mt. Holly is blowing snow, but they are not yet prepared to open. Due to the slow 
start to winter and our constantly changing COVID 19 guidelines, Mt. Holly does not 
want us to begin our ski program until Friday, January 8th. Mt. Holly still needs to get 
their ski instructors out there and trained in order to provide patch lessons and they also 
need more instructors this year, as the lesson groups will likely have to be smaller. The 
status of the availability of indoor services at Mt. Holly remains an unknown. It all 
depends on whether or not restaurants are permitted to be open. Regardless, 
bathrooms will be available and Mt. Holly plans to put out more outdoor seating.  Please 
read through my attachments that detail the process and cost of the program. I plan to 
sell tickets outside of my car if required, but still hope a space will be available to me to 
sell from inside. I will keep you all in the loop! 

  

Ski Club update:  GCCS Ski handout 20 21 COVID FAQ (3).pdf  

  

Meghan Erpelding 

248.563.5069 
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